
THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC 
 
 
 

  

“SHOULDER TO SHOULDER” 

President:     Brian Oberholster(resigned)  
Vice-President:    John Humphreys                         
Junior Vice President:  Rob Crepin 
Secretary:     Brian Parker     
Treasurer:    Bill Fisher      
Registrar:     David Le-Good   
BBQ:     Tom Parker 
Committee:    Trevor Dickson; David Winnington; Ian Ross  
     Henry Pryor; John Kenneally 
Patron:     Lance McCallum MP (Member for Bundamba) 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
Phone The Shed 
 07 3436 5857 
 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining Street 

Bundamba Q4304 
ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com 

web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

Membership fees $10 Joining Fee + $35 for 1 year 
 daily fees $3 plus + $5.00 lunch  

   Open Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 8am-2pm  
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Happy Birthday Dennis (OBE) 



A.G.M.  

12th August 2025 

Salvation Army Hall 9.30 am 

All positions vacant!  

 
 

President; Secretary; Treasurer; Registrar; 

Vice President; Jnr Vice President. 

5 Committee Members 



Sad passing of Past Member,   

JOHN WATERSON 

 

 

Garth Llewellyn  

Passed away July 2025 

 

Garth provided signage for the Shed when first 

established! 



Love seat          Happy Birthday Roger 

   

 

ROB MADE CUTLERY BOXES FOR THE RSL 

 



  
 2 MEMBERS RECOVERING FROM RECENT SURGERIES 

 

DAVE RETIRES FROM APPRENTICESHIPS QLD  

AFTER MANY YEARS AS A MENTOR 

CONGRATULATIONS! 

 



 

BOB IS CURRENTLY RECOVERING FROM SICKNESS 

GET WELL SOON! 

 

 

 

SADLY, WE UNDERSTAND THAT ERIC AND YVONNE JONKER 

LOST THEIR SON, ROY AFTER A LONG BATTLE WITH CANCER. 

FUNERAL ARRANGEMENTS (TBA) 

CONDOLENCES TO THE JONKER FAMILY 

 



RECENT EVENTS 

GARAGE SALE MAY 2025-SUCCESSFUL 

SHED VISIT TO TRAMWAYS BRISBANE ENJOYED BY ALL 

PRESIDENT BRIAN RESIGNS 

SHAYNE NEUMANN RETAINS HIS FEDERAL SEAT OF BLAIR  

SALVATION ARMY CAR PARK CONCRETED 

MOANA BOAT COMPLETED AND PICKED UP 

WELCOME TO ALL NEW MEMBERS IN 2025 

GET INVOLVED AND ENJOY THE SHED 

HOSPICE CUT-OUTS BY ARTHUR ONGOING 

GATES COMPLETED AND PAINTED AT HOSPICE AS THEY 

CELEBRATE 30 YEARS SERVICE TO THE IPSWICH COMMUNITY 

GET WELL SOON - Tom Mullan, Michael Groves, Yowie, 

Kevin Wilkinson, Bob Edyvean, Adrian Hain ,Mal Meares, 

and Dave Edmunds. 

 

David and team !! 

 



Follow us at The Shed on 

Facebook - Ipswich Mens Shed 

Web site - Ipswich Men’s Shed Inc 

Opening hours 8am-2pm 

Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday  

Monitored cameras are now in use throughout the Shed 

(Thanks to Yowie, Drew, and Brett) 

Committee Meeting (last for 2024-2025) on Tuesday 8/7 

Thank you to Brian Oberholster and The Committee  

for your leadership during the year. 

 

  


